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OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC AUDITOR

September 15, 2008

Deborah Rivera

Assistant Attorney General
Office of the Attorney General
Civil Division

" 287 West O’Brien Drive
Hagatna, Guam 96910

VIA FACSIMILE 671-472-2493

Re: OPA-PA-08-009: In the appeal of Captain, Hutapea, and Assoc1ates re RFP No.
GHURA-RP&E-08-002 Comprehensive Housing Study

Dear Ms. Rivera,

On your September 4, 2008 request for information and guidance, received via facsimile,
referencing an appeal for Request for Proposal No. GHURA-RP&E-08-002
Comprehensive Housing Study, the appointed Hearing Officer, Anthony R. Camacho,
Esq. has confirmed that no party has requested a hearing and the filing record is -
complete.

As such, the findings and recommendations of the Hearing Officer and decision of the
. Public Auditor will be issued on or about mid-October 2008.

Please contact Theresa Gumataotao at x. 207 if you have additional concems or
questions.

Senseramente,

Doiis Flores Brooks, CPA, CGFM
Public Auditor
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238 Archbishop Flores Street, Hagatiia, Quam 96910
Tel {671) 475-0390 » Fax (671) 472-7951
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